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April 27, 2010

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Union Telephone Company (“Union”); Remove Toll Services

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find the original and 8 copies of the following tariff pages:

Part V Section 1 Fifth Revised Sheet I
First Revised Sheets 2-4
Second Revised Sheets 5 & 6

The purpose of this filing is to remove the IntraLATA Toll Services included in Union’s
Tariff No. 7 These Toll services will be offered through TDS Long Distance Corporation
(“TDS LD”) on a grandfathered basis, effective April 20, 2010.

This filing is consistent with the representations made in the approval proceeding for the
acquisition of Union by TDS Telecommunications Corporation and is the final step in the
process of transferring the Union IntraLATA toll customers to TDS LD. Customers will
benefit from the larger scale and additional competitive toll offerings available from TDS
LD. Customers were notified of this transfer in a letter dated March 15, 2010.

Also enclosed with this filing is a Support Narrative document which contains additional
information as required under Puc 1605.02. No other documentation is applicable.

The proposed effective date for removal of the toll services from Union’s tariff is May 28,
2010.

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please
contact me at (608) 664-4169.

Si rely,

Sr. Administrator-Tariffs

Enclosures


